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Astute readers will notice that our cover art is sharper than usual

this month. We have Jens Aßhauer of the TU Braunschweig to thank

for this. Jens’ vector-graphics version of our familiar cover art not only

looks great, it gives us a smaller file size to boot. Thanks Jens!

Thanks as well to all our hardworking Associate Editors who are

busy bringing papers to readiness for future issues, and in particular to

Zafer Aslan who oversaw the review of the Hindman paper in this issue.

Read any good books lately?

Those wishing to contribute to TS but lacking the time to write a

technical paper may wish to consider submitting a book review. A sur-

prising number of books on relevant topics are published each year and

we’re willing to bet that some of these make their way into the libraries

of our readers. We would be interested in receiving book reviews on any

book related directly or indirectly to soaring science and technology or

history. In some cases we may be able to arrange for a review copy from

the publisher. If you’re interested, please contact your Editor-in-Chief

to discuss (contact info below).

TS goes electronic-only

OSTIV has elected to discontinue the paper version of TS jour-

nal, effective starting TS 38(1). A formal announcement to the mem-

bership is forthcoming. TS will be available only in electronic form

to registered subscribers at TS-online (journals.sfu.ca/ts). To

register, please contact our OSTIV webmaster, Jannes Neumann at

Jannes.Neumann@t-online.de. If you are not already registered,

we hope that you receive this message by other means and will register

as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact us.

Respectfully,

Judah Milgram

Editor-in-Chief, Technical Soaring

milgram@cgpp.com
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